

PROOF OF VACCINATION REQUIRED TO ATTEND SEARSON BUCK OFFICE FROM WEDNESDAY 15TH DECEMBER 2021

Searson Buck Group care about the health and wellbeing of our clients, candidates, and staff. From Wednesday 15th December 2021, it will be a requirement for individuals aged 12 and over to be fully vaccinated if they wish to enter a Searson Buck office.

Proof of vaccination can be shown via a COVID-19 digital vaccination certificate, hard copy immunisation history statement or certification by a registered medical practitioner.

For many clients and candidates, the easiest way to show proof of vaccination will be to add this to their Check in TAS app. For further instructions please see the Tasmanian Government Coronavirus website.

Online meetings and phone calls will remain available for clients and candidates who prefer to interact with the Searson Buck team remotely.

Please know that we are taking all the necessary precautions to ensure that we do our part to prevent the spread of COVID-19 by following the Public Health requirements and encouraging COVID-safe behaviours.

We appreciate your cooperation.

Nick Prokopiec
Chief Executive Officer

HOBART

Level 6, 85 Macquarie St HOBART TAS 7000

P 03 6223 3055

E info@searsonbuck.com.au

F 03 6223 3099

LAUNCESTON

Level 1, "Milledge Lane" 112 Cimitiere St LAUNCESTON TAS 7250

P 03 6333 3888

E launceston@searsonbuck.com.au

F 03 6333 3899

BURNIE

Level 1, 41 Mount Street BURNIE TAS 7320

P 03 6431 5155

E burnie@searsonbuck.com.au